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Delegation from the National Institute of Metrology Thailand (NIMT), which included Pol.Lt.Gen. 
Pornchai Suteerakune, Director, Mr. Anusorn Tonmueanwai, Deputy Director, and five other 
delegates, visited NMIJ on April 11, 2025. The delegation was welcomed by Dr. USUDA Takashi, 
Director General of NMIJ, Dr. HOSAKA Kazumoto, Deputy Director General of NMIJ, and Dr. 
TAKETOSHI Naoyuki, Director of Center for Quality Management of Metrology. A brief introduction 
on NMIJ by Dr. MORIOKA Takehiro, Manager of NMIJ International Cooperation Office, opened a 
meeting between NMIJ and NIMT. After the meeting, the delegation was split into two groups for 
laboratory visits to two different sites: the NMIJ and the G–QuAT, led by Dr. KANEKO Nobu–Hisa. 
Three laboratories from the Research Institute for Material and Chemical Measurement and one 
from the Research Institute for Engineering Measurement hosted the visit group in NMIJ site. Active 
knowledge exchange has occurred between the delegates and hosting laboratory researchers 
during the laboratory visits, implying some fruitful opportunities for future cooperation. A wrap-up 
meeting closed the present NMIJ visit.
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